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NOTICE 

Despite a number of notices, vehicles (four as well as two wheelers) can be 

still seen plying in the University campus beyond a speed limit@30KMPH. This 

unwanted over speeding of vehicles has put the safety and security of other 

people at risk. A recent case was noticed yesterday when an animal (dog) was 

hit by some unknown over speeding vehicle near hostel area, however it was 

rescued by some of the students with the help of a Veterinary Doctor, who 

attended the animal on our request.  

Therefore, it is once again notified that: 

1. All kind of vehicles to maintain speed@30KMPH while plying in the 

University campus  

2. All the two wheeler users to wear helmet and triple ridding has to be 

strictly avoided 

3. Helmets to be tied with the vehicles or carry it with you in the offices or 

classrooms to avoid any missing incidences   

4. Vehicles without Parking Pass to get it immediately from the Security 

Office 

5. Students to park their vehicles at the designated places only, as notified 

earlier 

Defaulters may be prosecuted as per the rules of the University.  

 

Chief Security Officer 

 


